
At the May 19, 2020, meeting held virtually, the Kent City Schools Board of 
Education took the following action: 
 
SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT: 

 Superintendent George Joseph formally thanked the Kent community for 
its support of the “No New Tax” Bond Issue, which passed with 76.4 
percent approval.  Board members also expressed their gratitude. 

 Reviewed virtual graduation plans for Class of 2020. 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS:  

 Approved temporary fund advance. 

 Adopted a revised five-year forecast. 

 Reviewed OSBA policy update 

 Approved participation in Worker’s Compensation Group Rating Program. 

 Approved health insurance renewal with 10 percent increase. 

 Approved bid for paving projects. 

 Approved resolution to authorize continuity of operations during state-
mandated shut down. 

 Approved inter-district agreement for ESY with ESC of Northeast Ohio. 

 Approved contract for audiology services. 

 Approved renewal of Treasurer’s bond. 

 Approved resolution for Bond Anticipation Notes prior to sale of bonds. 
 
PERSONNEL ISSUES: 

 Approved appointments and transfers. 
 
MISCELLANEOUS: 

 Accepted donations totaling $5,372.50. 


